BDI-3 Scoring Memo

Sometimes school district special education teachers will need to administer a BDI-3 to someone in their care (e.g. a kindergarten student turning six who needs an exit BDI-3). 

The online scoring platform for BDI-3 is riversidescore.com. Tim Frewing is the contact person at NESC responsible to facilitate access to riversidescore.com.  

However, people should be aware that due to a limited number of keys (47 keys for 24 school districts, which number has to include NESC’s providers) we can’t give everyone access who might have been interested. In general NESC is giving one key per school district to someone in that building. That access should go to the person who might be responsible for BDI-3 testing (generally a special education teacher working with lower elementary grades). 

If a school district wants to check who their person with access is (or update that person), or if there are any other questions about riversidescore.com, please contact Tim Frewing.

